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Meeting Minutes: 
 Meeting called to order at 7:15 p.m. by Cmdr. Sharon.  The first order of business was to accept the 
minutes from last meeting as appearing in the newsletter. 
 
Treasurer's report:  Presented by Claudia showed a beginning balance of $4,305.06 and ending balance of 
$4,370.06.  The full report will appear elsewhere in the newsletter. 
 
Membership:  Presented by Buz...no change. 
 
Sunshine:  Presented by Teresa...Linda Wood and Al Ward....both present and looking good.  Jim Rusell not in 
attendance as he's having some problems with his voice.  Cindy Burell was present and also looking good and 
moving well after knee surgery. 

Hello Everyone 
 
I seems like I just wrote for the last newsletter.  Time is flying.  
Christmas will be here before you know it.  I’m hoping to see 
everyone at the meeting at Capri on Monday October 3.  Please 
answer Linda promptly after you receive her email about 
attendance. 
 
Peter Dean will be talking about the Halloween party at his 
home on October 29. 
 
We will also discuss the turkey cook at the Roesch house in 
Key Largo on November 19. 
 
Until then… 
 
Smooth Waters, 
 
Sharon Roesch 

Commodore’s Corner 
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No changes with the roster (Sandy Zinn) or the newsletter (Larry) 
 
Thanks to the Adams and Dean for another successful raft-up.  We had a good time as usual. 
 
October:  Halloween party at the Dean's home on October 29th.  E-mail will offer more information. 
 COSTUMES REQUIRED. 
 
November:  Turkey at Larry and Sharon's home on Nov. 19th.  Members will sign up for side dishes. 
 
December:  Neil and Cindy Burell's home.  Dec. 10th....5:00 p.m....bring a dish.... more info next meeting. 
 
Chip Casanave suggested we think about making a donation to charity with our excess funds. 
Teresa offered to research for charities with Chip.... Maybe Toys for Tots at the Christmas party.  More at next 
meeting. 
 
50/50 of $32.00 won by Peter Dean. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m 
. 
Respectfully submitted by Claire Strandhagen, Secretary 
 

TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        
        
BEGINNING BALANCE August 1, 2016   $4,305.06   
        
INCOME:         
        
 50/50   65.00    
        
 Dues   0.00    
        
 Event   0.00    
        
 Total   65.00    
        
        
EXPENSES:        
        
 Event Cost  0.00    
        
        
        
 Total   $0.00     
        
ENDING BALANCE August 31, 2016    $4,370.06   
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Editors Note: 
Above is current course of Hurricane Matthew. As I write this from our Michigan home, where the temperature 
is 60 now and foggy, I don’t really look forward to coming back to this storm. Hopefully it will move further 
east on its northerly track, and not make havoc in some of our favorite Bahamas places. I guess it will be a topic 
of discussion at our Monday meeting. Thanks to Claire and Buz for putting together a great outing at Alabama 
Jacks. We had six boats and 25 or so people attend! 
Larry Roesch 
 
 

 

Great crowd food and fun 

     Thanks Sandy Zinn and Karen Sutton for Pictures 
 


